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5 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
WINK – How to support your child at Secondary School for Year 7 Parents  
Thursday 22 September 2022 
 
VIRTUAL EVENT on Wildern School Website 
 
Each year we hold a series of parental learning events that are called WINKs (Wildern, Interactive 
Nights of Knowledge).  This event is designed specifically for Year 7 parents.  
 
During the evening, we aim to give you an overview of the Key Stage 3 curriculum as well as 
some ideas about how to support your child as they start their Secondary education. 
 
This year the event will be run virtually.  Our presentation will be available from 6pm on the above 
date.  It will not be available before this time.   
 
It can be accessed via the School Website in the WINK area HERE 
 
If you cannot watch the event ‘live’ the presentation will be available in the WINK area of the 
school website following the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Thornton 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://www.wildern.org/teaching-and-learning/wink-202223/

